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Dear Colleague, 

 

we are pleased to invite representatives of your Parliament to take part in the Inter-

Parliamentary Conference under article 13 of the Treaty on Stability, Coordination and 

Governance of the Economic and Monetary Union (so-called Fiscal Compact), to be held in 

Rome at the Chamber of Deputies on 29 and 30 September 2014 within the framework of the 

parliamentary dimension of the Italian Presidency of the Council of the European Union.  

 

We kindly ask you to forward the attached letter from the Chairpersons of the Budget 

and of the Finance Committees of the Senate of the Republic, Antonio Azzollini and Mauro 

Maria Marino, and of the Chamber of Deputies, Francesco Boccia and Daniele Capezzone, to 

the Chairpersons of the relevant Committees of your Parliament. 

 

Please accept the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

            Pietro Grasso                                             Laura Boldrini 

President of the Senate of the Republic      President of the Chamber of Deputies 

      


